Mu Phi Epsilon

International Professional Music Fraternity

PALOS VERDES PENINSULA ALUMNI CHAPTER January 2000



January 10 Meeting

"Showing Off Chopin"
Beth Howell speaking
Students of Deborah Aitken
performing

Home of Florine Lambert 963 Lindencliff St. Torrance 7:30 p.m.

Our regular January 10 meeting will be a remembrance of Chopin on the 50th anniversary of his death. Beth Howell will discuss his life and works, and students of Deborah Aitken will perform. There will be a short business meeting. We hope to see you there.

YOUNG PERFORMERS' SHOWCASE

Students of our members and patrons presented a fine recital on December 4. Many thanks to Teddy Greenwald and her committee, and to the teachers as well.

TICKET CHAIR

We need the help of a member who is willing to be in charge of tickets for the Musical Mosaic. This is an important job, but one that is limited to the time just before and after the Musical Mosaic on April 9. Neeltje will lend her expertise.

January 16 Recital

Mu Phi Members and Patrons performing

First Baptist Church of Palos Verdes 28 Moccasin Lane Rolling Hills Estates 3:00 p.m.

This benefit concert will be presented on January 16 by our members and patrons, with the proceeds of the freewill offering going to cover expenses of our June 11 meeting at the church. The program will be a wonderful mixture of many talents. Please invite friends and music lovers. Directions to the church are on the enclosed flyer.

MU PHI CENTENNIAL PREPARATION

A request has come from National to work on our chapter history. Would all past presidents try to get together a reprise of your tenure. Please send this to me ASAP after the New Year. Any members who could jot down memories, especially from our early years, please help us with this project.

NEWS OF OUR MEMBERS

Phyllis Hall's daughter, Carol, was married in a beautiful music-filled ceremony on December 18.

We send our sincere wishes for a speedy recovery to Pearl Kim, who is hospitalized with a stroke.

I hope your Year 2000 will be wonderful - with music, friends and harmony, and I'd like to add love too!

Sincerely,

Barbara Hammer